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Gabbard, Lacey A

From: knoble4925@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2019 11:18 AM
To: Gabbard, Lacey A
Subject: Project 19DEVPLAN1059

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

Lacey Gabbard, 

  

I would like to voice my opposition on the 198 unit apartment complex, Project Number 19DEVPLAN1059 at 
the end of Bella Vista Subdivision. 

  

This project will be detrimental to the neighborhood which is predominantly single family dwellings.  The 
streets are narrow and will not be able to support the additional traffic. It will be unsafe for our kids to play. We 
have a history of drainage issues in the neighborhood as well as previous landslides that pushed homes off their 
foundations. The Mayor likes to refer to Louisville as a “compassionate city”. I see no compassion or respect 
for the existing neighborhood with this project. 

  

Regards, 

Kenneth R. Noble 

Knoble4925@aol.com 

  

  

cc. Rick Blackwell 

 


